
Watab Town Board Planning Meeting Minutes 
January 17, 2017 

 
 

 
The Watab Town Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Craig Gondeck. Board 
members present were Craig, Todd Waytashek, Eileen Saldana, Pat Spence, and Lloyd Erdmann. 
 
The board discussed planning for fire and rescue protection, the 2017 and 2018 budgets, and 
status of the year-end fund balances. No action was taken on any of the items. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


